ILLINOIS-EASTERN IOWA
KEY CLUB

COVID-19
SERVICE
PROJECTS
DESIGNED FOR SMALL GROUPS

PLAN A CLEANUP

WHAT: Select a local
community park or area
and set a date to have
volunteers clean up
litter.
HOW: Have a set date
and time for your
volunteers to help
clean up.

MATERIALS:
- Gloves
- Trash bags
- Trash picker/grabber
(optional)

SUPPLY DRIVES

WHAT: Many local
shelters or
organizations are
looking for supply
donations. Research
what you can do to
help!
HOW: Reach out to
your club members and
have them collect all of
their new or lightly
used supplies.

E-LEARNING

WHAT: Organize a
virtual summer camp,
video read-alongs, or
tutoring lessons for
local kids over the
summer.
HOW:
Decide on what virtual
learning you'd like to
offer and plan the
dates and volunteer
shifts.

Promote the event.
Publicize it on social
media, reach out to
local news, and get the
word out.
Host the event via a
platform like Zoom.
Make sure your
volunteers know when
they'll be hosting it.

BLOOD DRIVE

WHAT: Hosting a blood
drive can be safely
done using social
distancing protocol.
HOW: Research can be
done by simply looking
up "How to Plan a Blood
Drive" on Google. The
Red Cross has an
informative page on
running blood drives.

ADOPT A HIGHWAY

WHAT: Adopt a
Highway is a program
that allows you to
sponsor a highway
section to keep clean
and free of litter!
HOW: Go to
"adoptahighway.com"
and follow the website
directions!

CHARITY CAR WASH

WHAT: Organize a
community car wash
and donate the money
to a non-profit
organization!
HOW:
Organizing and
promoting this car
wash will make it
successful.
Create a set price for
different vehicles

Plan out how you will
practice social
distancing during this
event.

E-VOLUNTEER

WHAT: The United
Nations offers a
variety of online
volunteer
opportunities!
HOW: Go to the website
"https://www.onlinevol
unteering.org/en" and
sign up to e-volunteer.

